
 

 

 

1502 Reporting Update 

Some lenders may not see their submitted 1502 payment data on the Report Summary of the 1502 
Gateway. Submitted payment data is still being posted, and once posting is complete, the data will appear in 
the 1502 Report Summary. An update will be provided when this defect is fixed.   

Please reach out to the FTA customer service team at 1502@sba.gov if you have any questions.  
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